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Arizona Telemedicine Council Meeting
April 15,2020, 11:00 am-1:00 pm

Webinar* (in lieu of in-person meeting due to COVID-19)
Agenda

1) Welcome and Updates 11:00am — 11:20am
Ronald S. Weinstein, MD, Director, Arizona Telemedicine Program

2) Broadband is Critical Infrastructure 11:20am — 11:40am
Jeff Sobotka, Vice President and State Broadband Director, AZ Commerce Authority

3) Policy Updates 11:40am — 12:00pm
Nancy Rowe, Associate Director Outreach and Public Policy, Arizona Telemedicine Program

4) Arizona Area Health Education Center (AHEC) Update 12:00pm — 12:20pm
Dan Derksen, MD, Associate VP for Health Equity
Acting Director, Arizona Area Health Education Center Program

5) Arizona Legislative Update on COVID-19 12:20 pm-12:35 pm
Heather Carter, EAD, Senator, Arizona State Senate (R-District 15)

6) Lessons Learned from a Home-Based Telemedicine Program for Parkinson’s Disease
12:35pm - 12:55pm
Holly Shill, MD, FAAN, Director, Lonnie and Muhammad Aki Movement Disorder Center,
Bob and Renee Parsons Chair in Parkinson’s Disease and Movement Disorders, Barrow
Neurological Institute
Brian Killion, Program Manager-Barrow Informatics, Barrow Neurological Institute

*To join April’s Telemedicine Council meeting everyone will need to register to receive their
unique log. Please visit: https://telemedicine.arizona.edu/about-us/atc to access the registration link.

For More Information Contact: Angelette Holtrust aholtrust@telemedicine.arizona.edu
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